
November 13, 2001 
 
 
 
 
Mike Prince, Bob Knox and the UNOLS Council 
UNOLS Office 
 
VIA EMAIL:   office@unols.org 
 

I am sending you the summary sheet of our NSF inspection from JMS Naval Architects. 
The inspection was conducted on the R/V Savannah on the 4th & 5th of October 2001. The R/V 
Savannah was found to be in compliance with the UNOLS Research Vessel Safety Standards, in 
good condition and fit for service in the UNOLS fleet.  I would be happy to send a complete 
copy of the Vessel Inspection Report if you desire one.  We are hopeful that you will accept the 
R/V Savannah into the UNOLS Research Fleet.  Please contact me if you need further 
information. 
 
                                   Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 

Braxton Tesh 
                                                   Superintendent of Marine Operations 
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